
Important Announcement 

Dear Exhibitors, 

We are pleased to inform you that due to popular demand, the deadline for participation in the 

upcoming exhibition has been extended. 

New Deadline: March 15, 2024 

We hope this extension allows more participants to showcase their work and contribute to the 

success of the event. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Best regards, 

Exhibition Organizing Committee 


